
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
            

The National Maritime Safety Authority (NMSA) wishes to advise the general public that due to recent 
spike in the COVID-19 cases within the country and most especially, in the nation’s capital, its head 
office and operations office located in level 2 & 3 of Defens Haus, downtown Port Moresby will be 
closed until the end of this week to allow both offices to be sanitized for precautionary measures. 
 
All essential services will resume next week. 
 
NMSA’s Maritime Search & Rescue Coordinating Centre will continue operations as scheduled. 
 
In emergencies only call 7351 7017. 
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